
Good Afternoon Jered, and To Whom It May Concern,  

I'm Writing This Email Today As A Homeowner Which have Resided in This Very Home For 30yrs...and In 
Hopes of The City Allowing the Continue Of The Closure of Our Fencing/ Gate Which has been in place 
for over 25 yrs.  This Has Been A Measure Of Which Ourselves and Previous Homeowners Had Agreed to 
put in Place as a way of Stopping Unwanted Trespassing, and Cutting down on Crime.   Not Only Has this 
Been a Safety Measure for Ourselves but our Neighbors which reside along our Street as well.  Myself 
and My Husband Have Been Residents of The City Of Detroit All Of Lives and Like To Think of ourselves 
as Law Abiding Citizens as Well As Caring and Giving Neighbors.  We Own Our Home and Love Our City 
We Care For Our Property also The one that's Vacant right besides ours.  This Issue With the fencing Was 
Created through a Dispute over Our Dog Being ill and finding out our neighbors of 2 1/2yrs had been 
feeding him without our permission.  A report was made and here we Are. Here Is A Start of Signatures 
of Neighbors  as a Start of Petition, and would Like for The Closure to remain.  I'm currently awaiting 
others to come home from work for theirs.    

The resident at 19311 Goulburn is the sole resident on the block who requires access through the alley 
to access their garage.  The resident does have a driveway approach.  However, the garage doors face 
the alley.  Requesting that the alley retain an access easement for the residents adjacent to the alley 
from Lappin to the 19311 Goulburn.  

 

Thank You Ever So Much, and Have A Blessed Day 

EYE CU LIBRA <charlisaa44@gmail.com> 

 


